
Newsletter: Updates (05.03.21) 

Firstly, thank you for your support and kind words following this week’s cyber attack.   

 

This malicious act has had a massive impact on all school within the Nova Education Trust.  

The IT team have been and will continue to work solidly throughout the weekend to try to rebuild and 

re-establish some of the school’s communications.   

 

Currently, our school website is accessible. Our main school phones are still down so please continue to 

contact us using the numbers sent on Thursday.  

 

Our school staff are now able to access their emails. So if you have any remote learning to submit please 

do so. Although please be mindful that we have no internet in school so staff cannot access these if in 

school. 

Our understanding is that TEAMS will be accessible later today too.  

 

Next Week 

Staff have been busy planning and preparing for our full re-opening to all pupils on Monday 8th March. 

A little reminder that children MUST be in correct school uniform. The main gates will be open from 

8.25am and will be closed at 8.45am to allow a staggered start to the day. 

Children should  only be bringing a water-bottle, their reading book and a packed lunch (if they are not 

school dinners). NO LARGE BAGS PLEASE. 

We are continuing a staggered approach to the end of the day. Please read the newsletter sent on the 

1st March for these times and other important information about full re-opening.  

 

Breakfast Club and Wrap Around Care Club 

If you are a working parent and require your child to access our breakfast or after-school club next week 

(week commencing 8th March) please do this via text to one of the numbers sent to you on Thursday. 

  

From Wednesday 10th March you can book for the following week using the link on the school website.  

 

I apologies forthe lack of school logos on our newsletter but these are all on the server, that we 

currently cannot access.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C. A. Smith  

 

(Head of School) 

 

 

 

 


